
WINTER IS HARD!

For those who live in places prone to blizzards, like Buffalo, NY.

And it is harder for those who have no place to live, like migrants seeking US asylum,

via El Paso, TX, here in recent freezing temperatures.



This winter is another way of Earth showing us the results of our carelessness for our

Home, and all who live here. We are seeing those results translated into suffering of all

kinds.

WE MUST ASK OURSELVES AND OTHERS, "WHAT CAN I DO TO HELP
NEIGHBORS, STRANGERS, ANIMALS?"

1) Check on neighbors to see if they need help.
2) Donate to organizations that help migrants to the US.
3) Provide adequate shelter for outside animals; report those owners who do not.

Show others that Climate Change is very serious by providing comfort and care
to those who need your help & explain why.


